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10th January 2025 

 

Parkers Lane Tie-in – Overnight works and closure of the A140 

 

 

Dear neighbour,  

 

We are writing to inform you of upcoming overnight works and a required closure on the A140 in 

February 2025, essential to the progress of the Long Stratton Bypass Project. This closure will facilitate 

the works required to connect the existing A140 to a reconfigured Parkers Lane junction which will 

connect to the main bypass carriageway.  

 

Ipswich Road (A140) between TCG Scaffolding Services and Wood Lane junction is scheduled to be 

completely closed to traffic from 20:00pm on Wednesday 5th February 2025 until 06:00am on 

Thursday 6th February 2025. The highway authority will not allow for this work to be completed under 

a daytime closure of the A140 during peak hours. 

 

Aspects of the works required are weather dependant or could be adversely affected by other events 

out of our control, therefore, an additional closure is authorised from 20:00pm on Thursday 6th 

February 2025 until 06:00am on Friday 7th February 2025, if required, as a contingency to complete the 

works. A signed diversion route will be in place throughout the duration of the closure and updates will 

be provided if significant changes to the plan occur. 

 

We thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation whilst we complete these necessary 

works. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in contact using the details below. 

 

 

Octavius Infrastructure A140 Long Stratton Bypass Project Team: 

Email: Long.Stratton@octavius.co.uk 

Telephone: 01737 944 831 

 

For project or design enquiries, contact the Norfolk County Council team via: 

Email: longstratton@norfolk.gov.uk 

Telephone: 0344 800 8020 (Ask for Quentin Brogdale or Adam Fairhurst) 

 

Out of hours emergency highways support: 

Call: 0344 800 8020 

 

 

Kind Regards,   

 

A140 Long Stratton Bypass Team  
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